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FOI Request regarding: Budget for Warwickshire Police 2009-2021 
 
Request received: 23/09/2019 

Responded: 28/10/2019 

 

Q: 
1. What was the total budget for Warwickshire Police in the year 2009/2010? 

  
2. What was the total budget for Warwickshire Police in the year 2015/2016? 

  
3. What was the total budget for Warwickshire Police in the year 2016/2017? 

  
4. What was the total budget for Warwickshire Police in the year 2017/2018? 

  
5. What was the total budget for Warwickshire Police in the year 2018/2019? 

  
6. What is the total budget for Warwickshire Police in the year 2019/2020? 

  
7. What is the projected total budget for Warwickshire Police in the year 2020/2021? 

  
8. Please share any written correspondence between PCC Philip Seccombe and 
Government representatives on the issue of funding for policing during his term of office. 
 
A: 
 
In response to your FIO request, please find the following information: - 
 
An attached spreadsheet showing the budgetary information you have requested in 
questions 1 to 7 in you FOI application.  
 
In respect of question 8 of your FOI application regarding, ‘written correspondence between 
PCC Philip Seccombe and Government representatives on the issue of funding for policing 
during his term of office’; I have attached two letters regarding police funding that Mr 
Seccombe sent to Jeremy Wright MP on this issue. Please note that the all Warwickshire 
MPs were sent the same letters, which I have not attached in order to reduce unnecessary 
duplication. I have also discussed this matter with Mr Seccombe in order to identify any 
additional correspondence with Government representatives and, whilst he has had 
meetings and verbal conversations with the Home Secretary and Policing Ministers, there 
has been no further written correspondence. 


